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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   Our giving to help others does 

not start and/or end in December.  

All year long, a portion of every 

dollar that is given to Pine Run, 

goes to help our missions.  “Buddy” 

Mason ministries, helps send 

Russian Bibles to the people there 

so they can learn of God’s love for 

them.  They ministry also provides 

assistance to people in the United 

States who have lost everything 

due to natural disasters. 

    Lift them up in prayer, especially 

during this holiday season, as it will 

be their first without “Buddy” 

being here to help. 

  
David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

  Winter presents unique 

challenges for this ministry.  They 

do have some groups that serve at 

the National Parks during the 

winter months.   They are also 

involved in planning and recruiting 

for the 2024 season.   

   Pray for God to work through the 

groups, give wisdom and guidance 

in the planning, prepare workers 

for the upcoming year and a 

support base that is reliable and 

sufficient for the task. 

www.acmnp.com 
 
  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 
  

 
How did you do this year?  Have you 
been able to keep up,  slip behind, or 
maybe never even really got started?  
Use December and your focus on 
giving back to God, as a time to start 
each day in God’s Word.  Then you will 
be better equipped to read through 
the Bible next year.   Accept the 
challenge to: 

“Do More in ’24!” 
 

What IMPACT are 
we really making? 
   

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks—  

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

   His House Campus Ministry- 

Preparing a new College Campus 

presence (Oakland University) this 

Fall! 

   Helping Others Prepare for  

Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:   

  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp— 

   Besides workers in 29 countries 

we encourage daily! 

The studies that we prepare for 

Bible School, mid-week, the 

sermon for Sunday, along with the 

daily devotions that we put out on 

social media; are then used by 

workers in Africa and Asia as they 

reach their people for Christ.   

   We are also reminded 

occasionally how our ministry is 

encouraging God’s people in 

different states in our own country 

as well. 

   God is taking what “little” we 

have to give and exponentially 

blessing it to be changing lives and 

ministries around the world! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We have through December 10th 

to make our donations to the 2023 

“Christmas in Clio”.  You can drop 

off your items in the totes in they 

foyer OR you can “designate” on a 

check (or cash in an envelope) and 

people will purchase the needed 

items. 

    Distribution will be taking place 

on December 15 and 16. 

    To learn more about this effort: 

      www.christmasinclio.net 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/
http://www.christmasinclio.net/

